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Dear Parents:

Western Elementary practices disaster drills each
year. Students know and understand the drill that
rehearses evacuation from the building as a fire drill.
We practice fire drills monthly.

We also practice tornado drills throughout the spring
months; March, April, and May. March 4, at 9:50
am, Western Elementary will participate in the
Statewide Tornado Drill. Teachers will discuss the
safety plans with the students and practice the plan
throughout the week. As teachers have
conversations with students this week concerning
weather safety, please, have these same
conversations with your student at home. We always
want school to be a safe place for students and an
environment where they feel comfortable.

If you have questions concerning our safety
procedures, please, do not hesitate to contact me at
at 419-884-2765 ext. 5400.

In Service to Children,

Genelle Eggerton

Important Dates

March 3: PTO Meeting at 7:00 pm at Western
Elementary

March 4: Statewide Tornado Drill
March 9-13: PTO Spare Change Drive

March 16: Come celebrate Youth Arts Month with
the Luck of the Artist Family Art Night from
5:00-7:00 pm.

March 19: Parent-Teacher Conferences from
4:30-7:30 pm.

March 19: Early Release
March 20: End of the 3rd-Nine Weeks

March 26: Parent-Teacher Conferences from
4:30-7:30 pm.

March 27: Grade Cards Go Home

March 30-April 3: Spring Break




